
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 28th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents, Guardians, & Students,  

Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians, 

It was great to be back this week!!!  As usual, it was a very busy week for our Junior Aviators.  Today is 

the midpoint of marking period 3.  Please take a moment to check your child’s grades on Genesis. 

At the BOE meeting last night, some of our Junior Aviator Robotics members were honored.  Our 6th 

grade students were honored for the best team award.  This award is given to the team with best charac-

ter and teamwork.  Also honored were are CRCC teams who finished in 27th and 2nd place.  A special 

thank you to Mr. Binazeski who always goes above and beyond for our students.   

Starting next week, we will be having our second annual “I Got Caught Reading” contest.  The rules 

are very simple:  Each time a student is caught reading, they will receive a raffle ticket from a teach-

er.  On March 31st, the winning ticket will get to choose for Mr. Mastropietro to sing or dance to any 

song of their choice.  It’s amazing to see how many students “got caught reading” during last year’s 

contest! 

Also next week, we have our Junior Aviator Chess Tournament vs. Maywood and our Pops Concert.  

I’m looking forward to seeing some checkmates and hearing some 80’s tunes!!! 

Have a great weekend, 

- Mr. Mastropietro 

 

 

IMPORTANT  UPCOMING DATES: 

February 28th: Middle of Marking Period 3 

March 1st - 31st: I got Caught Reading Contest 

March 3rd: Chess Tournament verse Maywood 

March 4th: Pops Concert 

March 6th: Medieval Times (Grade 6) 

March 11th: Geography Bee 

March 13th: PI Day Celebration 

March 16th: Junior Aviator 2nd Book Fair 

March 16th - 20th: Spirit Week 

 

3rd Quarterlies 

March 23rd - Language Arts 

March 24th - Mathematics 

March 25th - Social Studies 

March 26th - Science 

March 27th - End of Marking Period 3 
 

 

Message from our school Nurse 

Please remember the importance 

of sleep, good nutrition, and 

vitamins during the last few 

weeks of Flu season.  Also, if you 

have lost a pair of your eye 

glasses, please stop by my office.  I 

have quite a few in my office. 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Mary Neumann 


